
Mr. Malcolm Dowling, 
Starrus Eco Holdings Limited, 
T/a Greenstar, 
Unit 6, Ballyogan Business Park, 
Ballyogan Road, 
Sandyford, 
Ouhlin 1 R. 

22 July 2014 

Dear Mr. Dowling, 
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Reg No: W0082-03 

I refer to your application for a licence review, which was received by the Agency on 
4 April 2014. 

I am to advise in accordance with Regulation 1 0(2)(b )(ii) of the EPA (Industrial 
Emissions) (Licensing) Regulations 2013, that the following information is required 
in support of the application: 

1. As required under Regulation 9(4)(d), provide a detailed plan showing the 
installation boundary. 

Describe in detail the reasons for any proposed amendments to the boundary 
authorised in licence Reg. No. W0082-02. 

Provide copies of any letters of agreement concerning such boundary changes. 

Justify any proposal that the installation should be authorised as two non­
contiguous areas, as opposed to one area of land encompassing all relevant 
activities or liabilities. 

2. As required under Regulation 9(2)(k)(ii), provide specification details of the 
proposed interceptor serving the "dirty area" as referred to in Condition 4 of 
Planning Permission (planning reference 13/300). Include a drawing showing 
the location of this interceptor. Explain its relevance on an ongoing basis 
given the proposal to divert stormwater from the "dirty area" to sewer. 

Note: Any telephone enquiries in relation to the above should be directed to Ewa Babiarczyk 
at the number above. 
All written communications and replies should be directed to Sonja Smith, Office of 
Climate, Licensing, Resources & Research, EPA Regional fnspectorate, [nniscarra, 
County Cork. 



3. As required under Regulation 9(2)U), provide an updated drawing showing the 
groundwater monitoring location GW -M3. 

In addition to the above please also provide an updated non-technical summary to 
reflect the information provided in your reply. 

The requested information should be submitted to the Agency withinfive weeks of the 
date of this notice, in order to allow the Agency to process and determine your 
application. 

In the circumstances, you should make immediate arrangements to have the required 
document(s) (1 signed original and 1 copy in hardcopy format, and 2 copies of all 
files in electronic searchable PDF format on CD-ROM) submitted to the Agency 
without delay. Your response to this request should quote the register number W0082-
03 and be directed to Ms. Sonja Smith, Administration Officer, Office of Climate, 
Licensing, Resources & Research. 

It should be noted that the eight-week period within which the Agency is to decide the 
proposed determination will commence on the day on which this notice has been 
complied with. If you have any further queries please contact Ms. Ewa Babiarczyk at 
the number above. 

Yours sincerely 

twa Babiarczyk 
Inspector 
Environmental Licensing Programme 
Office of Climate, Licensing, Resources & Research 

Note: Any telephone enquiries in relation to the above should be directed to Ewa Babiarczyk 
at the number above. 
All written communications and replies should be directed to Sonja Smith, Office of 
Climate, Licensing, Resources & Research, EPA Regional Inspectorate, Inniscarra, 
County Cork. 


